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Sarvajanik Education Society 

Sarvajanik College of Engineering & Technology, Surat. 

Master of Computer Application Department 
 

 

 

 

Date: 11
th

 September 2018 
 

Report of Workshop on “Web Designing Technologies” 
 

We are glad to inform you that M.C.A Department had organized a workshop on “Web 

Designing Technologies” on 31
st
 August 2018 and 5

th
 September 2018 under the banner of 

“Share What I Gain”. The main objective of this workshop was to give a kick start to first year 

MCA students for their project work that they have to do as part of the curriculum under subject 

Software Project - I, 3610006. 

 

 

Speaker:  Ms. Krupa Savadiya 

Designation: Business Analyst at Webiots, Surat 

Date & Time: 31
st
 August (1.30 pm to 3.30 pm) and 5

th
September, 2018(10:45 am 

to 12:45 pm) 

Venue: MCA Classroom L-201, SCET. 

Targeted Audience: First year MCA Students and Faculty Members from MCA Dept. 

Coordinated By: Prof. Prashant Keswani and Prof. Manpreet Kaur 

Participants: 20 Students and 3 Faculties of MCA 

 

 

The session started with introduction of Ms. Krupa Savadiya by Prof. Prashant Keswani. Prof. 

Gayatri Kapadia, HOD, MCA Department, presented a memento by following the tradition of 

SCET. 

 

Ms. Krupa Savadiya covered various aspects of Web Designing Technologies 

 HTML 

 Javascript 

 CSS 

 Bootstrap 

o Grid System 

o Work with Modal control and many more 

o Different classes of bootstrap including Carousel, Navigation bar etc. 

 

The students were explained the topics with examples. This was followed by giving the students 

small assignments for hands on session on each topic covered. The session was thoroughly 

interactive by solving various types of practical queries raised by students. These sessions will 

help first year students to get equipped with skills required for their project work. 
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We would like to thank Prof. Gayatri Kapadia, Head, MCA Department for encouraging us to 

conduct such workshops. We would also like to extend gratitude to Dr. Vaishali Mungurwadi, 

Principal, SCET Engineering, for her continuous support. We would also like to thank Shri 

Bhaskar Cheruku, Registrar SCET, for making the process hurdlefree. Last but not the least we 

would like to thank Dr. Chirag Paunwala, Convener, SCETAA, for providing such an 

informative platform. 

A few glimpses are attached here… 
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